
 
 

Invitation to provide feedback on a proposed name for 
the right of way behind 132 – 144 Bridge Road Richmond 

 
Council is seeking to assign a name to the small unnamed right of way behind 132 to 144 
Bridge Road Richmond (refer map below). 
 

 
In considering names for this right-of-way, Council will be guided by its own policy and the 
State Government’s Naming Rules for Places in Victoria. 
 
After seeking community suggestions earlier this year, Council proposes to name the street 
“Kurnagar Lane”. Kurnagar is a word meaning ‘top of a hill’ in the language of the Wurundjeri 
people and the name has been chosen to reflect the location of the lane near the high point 
on Bridge Road Richmond. 
 
If you have a view on this proposal, please let us know. 
 
Submissions can be sent: 
 
By email to rhys.thomas@yarracity.vic.gov.au 
 
By mail to Senior Governance Advisor 

City of Yarra 
PO Box 168 
RICHMOND VIC 3121 

 
In order to be considered, your feedback will need to reach us by Friday 29 June 2018. 
 
If you have any questions on this proposal, please contact Council’s Senior Governance 
Advisor, Rhys Thomas on 9205 5302. 
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